
Progress Continues on  
Implementing Long-Term Water Solution
Express Interest in Annexation by September 1 
Deep Well Agreements Coming in September

More Neighbors Are Weighing In 

Thanks to the well owners in the Potable Well Sampling Area (PWSA) 
who have communicated with Tyco about our offer to pay the new 
costs associated with a long-term water solution: a deep well with a 
20-year contract for water quality services or a municipal waterline 
with a lump sum payment of the NPV of 20 years of tax increases 
and water bills if they are annexed.* 

Jennifer Friday, the resident who has been posting on Facebook and 
meeting with neighbors to discuss all available options, reports there 
may be sufficient interest in part of the PWSA to be annexed so they 
can receive municipal water from the City of Marinette.

With all of this extensive outreach, PWSA property owners have 
now received detailed information on the 2 available options 
(deep wells or annexation to City of Marinette to receive municipal 
water), had their questions answered, and understand the costs 
and payments Tyco is taking responsibility for. We can now move 
forward as a community and begin to deliver those permanent clean 
water solutions. 

Preparation of Deep Well Agreements

Tyco has been doing the preparation work necessary to start 
installing wells as soon as possible: title searches, additional water 
quality tests, and soliciting bids from well drillers. We plan to mail 
deep well agreements to those residents who are not in an area of 
possible annexation by the end of September.

Resident Deadline to Communicate Interest in 
Annexation: September 1

Jennifer Friday has publicly indicated that she needs to hear from 
any PWSA residents interested in annexation by September 1.

You can reach Jennifer via the Facebook group: Town of  
Peshtigo PFAS Impacted Residents, by calling or texting her at 
715-316-1698, or emailing her at jssb31@yahoo.com.

If there is sufficient interest, the area for potential annexation will 
be defined publicly, and Jennifer will start to circulate a petition for 
residents in that area to sign.

Deep Well Installation Scheduled to Start This 
Fall

So, by this fall, property owners in the PWSA should know if they 
are being offered a deep well from Tyco or if they live in the area of 
possible annexation to get water from the City of Marinette. 

Once a Deep Well Agreement is signed, installation can begin. If 
there is not sufficient interest in annexation or the petition is not 
approved by the Marinette Common Council, all owners will have the 
opportunity to get a deep well from Tyco.

Thanks for your patience as this process has unfolded.  
We are grateful for your engagement and are very encouraged that the time when all PWSA neighbors will have a permanent 
clean water solution is now in sight. As always, you can contact us at (715) 582-7100 or via the Contact Us form on www.

tycomarinette.com.

*Tyco would provide an upfront, one-time payment to property owners that would be calculated using the net present value (NPV) of 20 years of increased property taxes and water bills, based on current 
home assessment values, tax rates and average water bills, if they are annexed.


